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Just some of the fantastic memories  

created by our Year 7 pupils at  

Charterhouse last week.   

All pupils and staff enjoyed an amazing 

experience. 



FROME SELWOOD TENNIS CLUB        O P E N    D A Y   -   Sunday 23rd June 

11am—5pm   ALL WELCOME        Come along and try tennis for free and  

enjoy a Caribbean BBQ plus games and entertainment. 



Pupils in 6S 

explore 

their baking 

skills to 

produce 

cakes to 

sale 



Just some of the fantastic items that 

were produced to sell at the Year Six 

Enterprise Day. 

The total raised was £1,260-50—a 

fantastic achievement and a brilliant 

result for all of Year 6’s hard work 

and great support from parents. 



Year 8 Mendip Rounders Tournament 
 
The Year 8 Rounders Team represented Oakfield at the Mendip Tournament this week. Our team put in a 
stellar performance showing incredible teamwork and adjusting their fielding as needed. Their batting 
sought the spaces in the oppositions' fielding so many rounders were scored.  
 
Rosie developed a very strong and consistent bowling style. Hannah's backstop throws to Maddie on 2nd 
post were powerful with Tillie backing up 2nd. Hannah moved with energy constantly to support her team 
where needed. Maddie held strong as Team Captain getting many out at 2nd post. Luna was on 3rd post, 
getting the opposition out and thinking quickly to support the team. Lily S held strong on 4th post getting 
the opposition out and stopping them from scoring. The deep field was covered excellently but Lily V, Tillie, 
Mia and Lilya. Incredible catches were made by Lilja, Tillie and Lily V.  
 
Our first game was against The Blue School. With a very strong start, Oakfield won 9 1/2 - 4. This gave the 
team confidence to go on and win 10-1 against the hosts, Hugh Sexey. Their winning streak continued with a 
6 1/2 - 1 win against Fairlands.  
 
The final match was vital for a win because Oakfield and Selwood had won all of their games. The pressure 
was on for both teams to get a win. It was a very competitive and well matched game, ending in a win for 
Oakfield 6 1/2 - 5.  
Oakfield won the Mendip Tournament overall with a stunning display of teamwork and determination. The 
team should be very proud of themselves. Well done team Oakfield. 
 
The Year 8 team were: Rosie C, Maddie H, Lilya M, Luna P-T, Hannah P, Lily S, Tillie S, Mia S and Lily V.  
 
Miss Pullen, The PE Department 



 
WEDNESDAY 3RD JULY 2024 

Please can we politely request that payment  

of £4 for this trip is made as quickly as  

possible. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted  to announce that  

Melody Hunter-Evans has been voted in 

as Oakfield Academy’s new  

Chair of Governors. 

She takes over the post from   

Kate Hellard who is sadly leaving the 

Governors after a number of successful 

years, working tremendously hard to 

support our Academy in many ways. 

Melody, who has children in Year 5 and 

Year 7 is really looking forward to the 

challenge,  and wanted to thank Kate 

personally for her wonderful support. 

On Thursday and Friday 

we welcomed Year 3 

pupils from local First 

Schools for a Taster 

Morning at our  

academy.  They enjoyed 

a variety of activities, 

including Science and 

DT. 

They all left very excited 

about their experience. 





We are always grateful for donations of prizes or items that can be used in raffle hampers. 

If you are planning a cupboard clear out please consider donating to our FRIENDS, items 

can be dropped in Reception at any time.    THANK YOU. 

TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM RECEPTION 

 

SEND Coffee afternoon  
Thursday 27th June from 2pm  

will be a focus on Reading at the 
Academy  

with Mrs Roynon, Head of English 
and Mr Gary Smart, SEND Trustee. 

 
All parents are welcome to attend.  

 
Please contact Tracey Malley -SEND 
Admin Support if you would like to     

attend this event. 



 

 

18 Jun  Primary School Athletics Festival at 

   Oakfield Academy 

27 Jun  SEND Coffee Session (subject tbc) 

28 Jun  “N” Tutor Groups Cake Sale 

28 Jun  Welcome Session for Yr 4’s 

1 Jul   Welcome Evening—  

   Yrs 5, 6 & 7—3.30pm-4.30pm 

   Yr 4— 6.30pm for 7.00pm start 

2 Jul   Yrs 5 & 6 Sports Day 

   (info from PE Department shortly) 

3 Jul   Transfer Day 

   Yr 5 -> Yr 6 

   Yr 6 -> Yr 7 

   Yr 7 -> Yr 8 

   Yr 8 - > Frome College 

3 Jul   Yr 7 visit Westway Cinema & PE 

   activities afternoon 

4 Jul   General Election Day 

   (Polling Station— open as usual) 

5 Jul   FRIENDS Bingo Night 

9 Jul   Yrs 7 & 8 Sports Day  

   (info from PE Department shortly)  

10/11 Jul  ‘One Love’ Summer Show 

12 Jul   “S” Tutor Groups Cake Sale 

12 Jul   Public Consultation Meeting - 

   School Streets—details tbc 

18 Jul   Parent Book Look 3.15pm-4.15pm  

19 Jul   Yr 8 Take Your Child to Work Day 

22 Jul   Yr 8 Presentation Evening at 

   The Memorial Hall, Frome 

23 Jul   Yr 8 ‘Leavers Trip’ 

   Chessington World of Adventure 

24 Jul   Last day of  Term, finish 12.15 

25 Jul   Uniform available to buy  9am—3pm 

26 Jul   Uniform available to buy  9am—1pm 

2 Sep   INSET, Uniform available to buy 

LOST PROPERTY 

We have a large amount of unclaimed lost property.  

If you are missing any items, please collect it from 

Reprographics. 


